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July eNewsletter 

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and 

happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you 

find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion 

of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the 

appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the 

Woodland home page. 
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Want to find out about the role and responsibilities of the DUI Officer?  Click here. 

July Water Conservation News:  One Million Gallons Saved 

Thanks in large part to the sample utility bills for metered residences, homeowners are 

identifying major leaks that previously went undetected.  Repairs at 14 residences alone during 

April through June have saved over 1,000,000 gallons of water per month.  Click here to read 

more. 

Did you know...? 

That the City is installing LED Street Lights?  Click here for more information. 

Water Utility Payment Assistance 

The City offers limited financial assistance for water utility payments.  Follow this link for more 

information. 

2010 Road Maintenance Project 

City road maintenance projects continue through funds from the American Recovery and 

Reinvestment Act (ARRA).  Click here to get information about the project and scheduled work 

days. 

Update on the Heidrick Ranch Habitat for Humanity Project 

City of Woodland teams with Habitat for Humanity Yolo County to build a duplex within the 

Spring Lake neighborhood.  More information here. 

I-5/CR-102 Interchange Project Groundbreaking Ceremony 

A Groundbreaking Ceremony for the I-5/CR-102 Project is taking place on Monday, July 26th.  

Please see attached flyer for details. 

Woodland Tomato Festival Update 

Celebrate Woodland's agricultural heritage at the Annual Tomato Festival.  Read more here. 

  

July 2010, Ana Gonzalez, ed.  

http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9139
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9074
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9075
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9160
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9161
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9162
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9163
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9164

